

TO:          Potential Participants in the Summer Institute Asset Pricing Workshop
FROM:   Ralph Koijen and Sydney Ludvigson 
DATE:     January 29, 2020
RE:          Summer Institute 2020 - Call for Papers

It is that time of year when we start planning for the NBER's Summer Institute. The Asset Pricing workshop will take place on July 9 and 10 at the Royal Sonesta Hotel in Cambridge. The morning session on July 9 is joint with Macro, Money and Financial Markets. 

If you have a paper that you would like considered for presentation, please upload a copy here by noon (EST) on March 18,2020 http://papers.nber.org/confsubmit/backend/cfp?id=SI20AP.
In addition to the usual hour-long sessions, we will use one hour for three papers that get 20 minutes each. This session will have no discussants. 

Please forward this call for papers to friends and colleagues whom you know may like to send in their paper. Invitations and logistical information will be distributed by the end of April.

Unfortunately, space is limited at the Summer Institute and thus it will not be possible to invite everyone who receives this call for papers.  If you have any questions or need additional information please contact Rob in the NBER's conference department at 617/868-3900 or rshannon@nber.org.

